SC/LettersHome

20th March 2024

Dear families,

We know that some children can find it challenging to return to school after a break and with the Easter holidays fast approaching, this may be a worry for some of our families.

This FREE online session from FACE (Family-Advice- Communication-Education) aims to give some practical advice and information to help parents/carers encourage their children back to school, focussing on understanding, helpful language and ways to support children to manage strong emotions.

https://www.facefamilyadvice.co.uk/service-page/free-helping-kids-back-into-school?referral=service\_list\_widget



Knebley Crescent Nuneaton CV10 7AT Tel: 02476 382123

email: admin3101@welearn365.com head3101@welearn365.com

www.allsaintsceprimary schoolandnursery.co.uk

> Headteacher Lisa Harrison

## FREE - Helping kids back into school | Face Family Advice

Many children, of all ages, have become extremely anxious about attending school. This situation was aggravated by 'lockdown' during the Covid years, resulting in an ever increasing number of children refusing to go back to school. The longer children are out of school, the harder it becomes for them to re-integrate back into the educational system. This session aims to give some practical advice and information to help parents encourage their children back to school, focussing on understanding, helpful language and ways to support self-control over strong emotions.

www.facefamilyadvice.co.uk



Yours sincerely

Mrs Harrison Headteacher